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We are delighted that the 2-year post study work visa will be reinstated in the U.K. 

We are aware of the confusion amongst Indian and the wider international student community 

around the eligibility of the visa. From the information available so far it appears that students 

who are graduating in 2019 or commencing their studies before September 2020 are not in 

scope of the revised rules.  

We have sought clarification from authorities on this apparent situation. Once we have 

ascertained the true nature of eligibility, we will be raising any concerns with authorities through 

appropriate forums.  

Indian and International students are advised to await further official announcements 

regarding details. 

CONTACT NISAU IF ANY CONFUSION ON team@nisu.org.uk  
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